[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.jpg]


July 2017
Dear Parents

We would like to take a group of Year 5/6 children to the PGL Activity Centre at Liddington in Swindon for a long weekend from Friday 29th June – Monday 2nd July 2018.  This will give the children opportunities to explore a rural environment as well as to experience outdoor adventurous activities.
PGL is a well established travel company offering high quality adventure holidays for children all over Europe.  Each centre is licensed for Adventure Activities with the AALA and offers full board accommodation.

We would leave school on Friday morning and travel to Liddington by coach and arrive at the centre in time for the evening activities and meal.  The children will experience a variety of activities during their stay and return to school by late afternoon on Monday.

We are sure that all of the children would really enjoy this opportunity and benefit tremendously from the activities that this centre organises.  
The cost will be £210 which includes the cost of accommodation and food, activities, insurance and travel.  (£194 PGL, Coach £22.50 – Insurance 16p per day, school subsidy of £7.14). This figure has been calculated assuming 40 pupils attend.     We would need to collect a deposit of £30 by Monday 2nd October.  Due to the booking being made with PGL travel company deposits are non-refundable. If you have any problems with the payment or timing of the payment, please contact the school office.
We can arrange a weekly or monthly payment scheme for any interested parents. Parents who claim Income Support, Income Based Jobseekers Allowance or Child Tax Credit (provided they are not entitled to Working Tax Credit) and have an annual income, as assessed by the Inland Revenue, that does not exceed £16,190 are entitled to a reduction for board and lodgings.  If you feel you are entitled to this discount please contact Mr Smith.

A meeting has been arranged for Monday 18th September for parents at 3.30pm to give information and the opportunity to ask questions.  

However, if you would like to book a place for your child, please complete and return the form below and return it to school by 2nd October.
Yours sincerely

Mr Smith
Head Teacher

(----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

St Mary’s CE Primary School

Class 5/6 Liddington
I give permission for my child…………………………………………………Class…………………………………

to go on the Residential Trip to PGL Liddington – Friday 29th June – Monday 2nd July 2018 and enclose a £30 deposit which I understand is non-refundable.
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian
(please make cheques payable to BCC General Fund Revenue or pay online at www.schoolmoney.co.uk)
